
NOTICE TO  

CITY OF MAYVILLE 

RESIDENTS 

 
FINAL CURBSIDE LEAF PICKUP 2022 

 

Notice is hereby given that Wednesday, November 23, 2022 the City of Mayville 

Department of Public Works will conduct the last leaf pick up for the season.  All leaves 

should be piled in the terrace area as close to the curb as possible, with no brush or debris 

mixed in with the leaves.  Any persons wishing to haul their own leaves may drop them 

off at the City Garage – 610 Horicon Street, in the compost bin.  The site is open seven 

days a week 24 hours a day.  Bags and containers used to transport leaves and yard waste 

cannot be left at the drop off site. 

 

 

     Jack Hurst 

     Director of Public Works 


